
From: Brown, Leah H <Leah.Brown@charter.com>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Breazeale, BenBen.Breazeale@charter.com

Date: 6/26/2017 10:26:07 PM
Subject: RE: Lt. Gov. Hurricane PSA

Hello Tori,
Thank you for reaching out! Happy to help promote hurricane awareness throughout our South Carolina markets.
 
Do you have a 30 second version of the PSA? Unfortunately we’re not able to run anything longer than a :30 spot.
 
Please let me know, thank you!
 
Best,
Leah Brown
 

 

Leah Brown | Director Government & Community | Office 941-666-5502 | Mobile 941-737-6252
5413 SR 64 East | Bradenton, FL 34208
 
 
 
From: Tori Beth Black [mailto:toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 2:59 PM
 
To: Breazeale, Ben
 
Cc: Brown, Leah H
 
Subject: Lt. Gov. Hurricane PSA
 
Hi Ben,
 
Thank you so much for your help. Below is the YouTube link of the PSA. Please let me know if you need anything else.
 
https://youtu.be/PoGmvZfVEHU 
 
Thanks!
Tori Beth
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
803-734-1979
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in error, please immediately alert the sender
 
by reply e-mail and then delete this message 
 
and any attachments. If you are not the 
 
intended recipient, you are notified that 
 
any use, dissemination, distribution, copying,
 
or storage of this message or any attachment 
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